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I am a portland native and have lived on the lower willamette river for 20years and played on
it my entire life. The portland area has grown significantly and as a result has more people
enjoying our rivers. The river is to be used by all. | oppose more regulation focusing on
power boats and the wakes they may create. | constantly see other boats such as big cuddy
and willamette jet boats causing larger wakes than ski boats do. Regulation and more rules are
not the answer. More education and enforcement of our current rules would be a much more

effective area.


mailto:jim@starmetro.com
mailto:HNR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

